
October 24, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard D. Manuel 

5762 Rue Montmarte 

Columbus, OH 43229 

 

Dear Mr. Manuel: 

 

Enclosed please find an information packet about the Assassination Records Review Board.  In 

addition, your name has been added to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Review 

Board’s activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Board’ work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


